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Date:  January 28, 2025 

 

Finance Committee 

Senator Pamela Beidle 

3 East 

Miller Senate Office Building 

Annapolis, Maryland 21401 

 

Re: SB 0355 – Family and Medical Leave Insurance Program - Delay of Implementation– Support 

 

Dear Senator Beidle: 

SB 0355 would delay all implementation dates of the FAMLI Act for 2 years. 

 

Given the failure to meet deadlines for determining contribution rates, etc., it seems prudent to delay 

the implementation of this Act.    

 

The Carroll County Chamber of Commerce, a business advocacy organization of nearly 700 members, 

supports this bill.  We therefore request that you give this bill a favorable report.  

 

Sincerely, 

 
 

Mike McMullin 

President 

Carroll County Chamber of Commerce 

 

 

CC: Delegate Chris Tomlinson 

Senator Justin Ready 

 

 


